
  
  
  
-----Original Message----- 
Sent: Saturday, April 24, 2010 1:04 PM 
To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA 
Subject: Comment in support of RIN 1210-AB30 
  
  
  
April 24, 2010 
  
I believe that insurance coverage for mental illness and addictions  
are health issues and should be covered in the same manner as surgical 
and other medical procedures. I support the Wellstone-Domenici Mental 
Health Parity Act. 
  
Sincerely, 
Mary Ellen Malley 
225 E. Santa Inez Ave. #16 
San Mateo, CA 94401 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mary ellen Malley 


